בס"ד

Rabbi Yehuda Moses
Los Angeles, California 
16 Adar 5767 – (Mar.6.07)
Rabbi Imanuel Ravad
7200 W. Beverly Bd. 

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Rabbi Ravad:

    In the name of our people we must thank you for the wonderful Mikvah promotional work that you do with your Mikva – Tikva Outreach Programs. I feel it is my duty to let it be known what a great impact you are making in our community.

    I was recently in a coffee shop and heard two secular / non-observant Jews discuss the laws of purity and its importance for their families. I was shocked to find out that they also know how important the laws of purity are even for non-observant Jews.

    I went up to talk to them and they told me that for many years they had been interested in the subject but did not have the opportunity to learn about it. Seeing your mobile Mikvah billboard van ignited their interest.  They immediately ran over to you and received Mikvah education materials. Your brochure definitely inspired them. They are now collecting funds to build a Mikvah for our community.

    I was amazed to see how much of an impact you made in your short stay in Los Angeles. I am sure that this is just one of many stories about the great work that you are doing.

    I am certain, that as a result of your dedication and outstanding Mikvah promotion, our community will derive tremendous benefits and growth. I have no doubt that your efforts will rekindle the interest in Mikvah in the hearts of many Jews.

    It was a pleasure meeting you. Thanks for all the Chessed and hard work that you invest in us.

    Keep up the good work.

    Rabbi Yehuda Moses

    Young Professionals Rabbi

     Nessah Synagogue, B.H., CA 
